
NEOMIN District SameGoal Links 
 

 
 
Ashtabula Area City Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/aacs.net  

 

 

     Ashtabula County Educational Service Center (ACESC) 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/ashtabulaesc.org 
 

     Ashtabula County Technical & Career Campus (A-TECH) 
     https://samegoal.com/iep/a/atech.edu 
 
     Bloomfield-Mespo Local Schools 
    https://samegoal.com/iep/a/blmschools.org    

  

 
Bristol Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/bristol.k12.oh.us 

  

 

Brookfield Local Schools 
 https://samegoal.com/iep/a/brookfieldschools.us 
 
Buckeye Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/buckeyeschools.info 

  

 
Champion Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/championlocal.org 

  
 Conneaut Area City Schools 

https://samegoal.com/iep/a/cacsk12.org 
 
Fairhaven School 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/tcbdd.org 

  

 

Geneva City Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/genevaschools.org 
 
Girard City Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/girardcityschools.org 

  

 

Grand Valley Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/grandvalley.school 
 
Howland Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/howlandschools.org  

  

 
Hubbard Exempted Village Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/hubbard.k12.oh.us 

  

 
Jefferson Area Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/jalsd.org 

 
Joseph Badger Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/badgerbraves.org 

  

 
LaBrae Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/labrae.school  

  

 
Lakeview Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/lakeviewlocal.org 

  

 

Liberty Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/libertylocalschools.org 
 
Lordstown Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/lordstownschools.org  

  

 
Maplewood Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/maplewoodschools.org 

  

 
Mathews Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/mathewslocal.org  

  

 
McDonald Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/mcdonald.k12.oh.us  

  

 
Newton Falls Exempted Village Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/nfschools.org  

  

 
Niles City Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/nilesmckinley.org  

  

 

Pymatuning Valley Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/pvschools.org 
 
Southington Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/southingtonlocal.org  

  

 
Trumbull Career and Technical Center 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/tctchome.com  

  

 
Warren City Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/warrenschools.k12.oh.us  

  

 
Weathersfield Local Schools 
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/weathersfield.k12.oh.us  

Local Support Contact: 
 

Autumn Dodson  
Coordinator of Library & Special Education Services 

autumn.dodson@neomin.org 
M-F, 8 AM to 4 PM, call (330) 847-1504 

www.neomin.org 

 

https://samegoal.com/iep/a/aacs.net
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/ashtabulaesc.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/atech.edu
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/blmschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/bristol.k12.oh.us
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/brookfieldschools.us
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/buckeyeschools.info
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/championlocal.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/cacsk12.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/tcbdd.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/genevaschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/girardcityschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/grandvalley.school
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/howlandschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/hubbard.k12.oh.us
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/jalsd.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/badgerbraves.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/labrae.school
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/lakeviewlocal.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/libertylocalschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/lordstownschools.org
http://samegoal.com/iep/a/maplewoodschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/mathewslocal.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/mcdonaldlocalschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/nfschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/nilesmckinley.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/pvschools.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/southingtonlocal.org
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/tctchome.com
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/warrenschools.k12.oh.us
https://samegoal.com/iep/a/weathersfield.k12.oh.us
file://///neomin.net/shares/group/IEP_Anywhere/www.neomin.org

